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Every Sunday morning

during the 10:00

service, through May

28, we provide Nursery

Care for young

children. 

April 30 marked the final Church School class of our program year. We

read from Acts 2:42-47, with a passage entitled "The Early Church".

We learned about what it means to be a church, and how a church

goes beyond its walls and carries with us in our daily lives. The

children brainstormed what comes to mind when they think of our

church, and we have captured these ideas in the art displayed near

the Dennett Room. 

The timing of this story within our curriculum is timely, considering the

celebration of our congregation's 125th anniversary. We hope

everyone will take a few moments to think about what it means to be a

church and see if those ideas have been captured by our church

school children when next walking the hallway on your way to

Fellowship Hall.  

As a final action of the program year, our Church School team is

holding a mini-collection drive for new or gently used coloring books,

markers, crayons or stickers (see page 2). These will be used to refresh

the children's activity bags available within the sanctuary. There will

be a collection box by the entrance and we will be collecting

throughout the month of May. 

Blessings,

Shandy Roehrig, Christian Education Team Representative on the
Church Council and Church School Leadership Team Chair
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It is not to late to

consider camp! We 

 encourage you to

click here for

information on

summer camp

opportunities.

SUMMER CAMP

Game Night held March 23 

Church School 

is accepting

donations of

coloring or activity

books, markers,

crayons, and

stickers throughout

this month to

refresh our activity

bags available

during services. 

COLLECTION
TO REFRESH
ACTIVITY BAGS

Church School Sunday in December 

https://www.portucc.org/Camps%202023.pdf

